
From: Pat Hamby <PatHamby@scsenate.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 5/21/2018 12:11:37 PM

Subject: RE: Lt. Gov. Bryant's schedule

Catherine,
Thank you for following up. I did forward the information/invitation via email to Danny for Lt. Governor Bryant. 
Fairview Baptist Church in Spartanburg would like for the Lt. Governor to attend and read the Governor’s 
proclamation commending their 100 year anniversary celebration Sunday, June 24th , 10:30 am or shortly thereafter? 
The Governor is unable to attend.
 
Lt. Governor and his family is invited to attend service and the luncheon on the church grounds afterwards. However, 
if he can only make the presentation, they understand he has a very busy schedule.
 
Fairview Baptist Church
Sheila Seay
ds_seay@yahoo.com
864-809-8477
1551 Bryant Road
Spartanburg, SC
 
Sheila originally sent an invitation to Senator Martin to make the presentation but due to a schedule conflict he is 
unable to do so. Therefore, I thought this would be a great opportunity for Lt. Gov. Bryant if he’s available and she 
was delighted to have the invitation extended to the Lt. Governor.
 
Have a Wonderful Week,
Patricia Hamby, Executive Assistant to
Senator Shane Martin
Senate District 13

P. O. Box 142
211 Gressette Building
Columbia, SC 29201
803-212-6420
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2018 11:41 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Cc: Pat Hamby 
Subject: RE: Lt. Gov. Bryant's schedule
 
Good Morning, I just wanted to make sure you were both good on this? Thank you.
 

mailto:Pat%20Hamby%20%3CPatHamby@scsenate.gov%3E
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
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Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 9:05 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Pat Hamby <PatHamby@scsenate.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Lt. Gov. Bryant's schedule
 
​Pat, Catherine is on annual leave for a few days. How can I Help you?
 
DV

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 8:54 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Pat Hamby
 
Subject: Fwd: Lt. Gov. Bryant's schedule 
 
Hey Danny, can you please help Pat? Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
Sent from my iPhone
 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: "Pat Hamby" <PatHamby@scsenate.gov>
 
Date: Thu, May 17, 2018 at 3:45 PM -0400
 
Subject: Lt. Gov. Bryant's schedule
 
To: "Catherine McNicoll" <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Catherine,
Do you handle the Lt. Governor’s schedule?
Have a Wonderful Day,
Patricia Hamby, Executive Assistant to
Senator Shane Martin
Senate District 13

P. O. Box 142
211 Gressette Building
Columbia, SC 29201
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803-212-6420


